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February 11, 2008

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS

(By Monday, February 25, 2008)

Re:
Telecommunications Service Extension Rulemaking – 

WAC 480-120-071, WAC 480-120-103, Docket UT-073014

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

On January 10, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a notice to all interested persons of a discussion draft of WAC 480-120-071 and 480-120-103.  The deadline for written comments on the proposed rules is February 11, 2008
On February 8, 2008, the Washington Independent Telephone Association (WITA) filed a letter requesting an extension to February 25, 2008, to file written comments in this matter.  WITA states that the coalition of telecommunications companies filing initial comments in this rulemaking proceeding needs additional time to complete its analysis and review and to offer alternative language where appropriate.

The Commission grants WITA’s request and extends the date for filing comments to February 25, 2008.  The Commission offers any stakeholders who have not yet filed comments and stakeholders who wish to file additional comments during this round the same extension of time.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Sharyn Bate at sbate@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1295.
Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Executive Secretary
